

Dear Exton and Glen Acres Families:

Welcome back to the start of another school year! I hope you are all doing well and your child is off to a great start. My name is Ken Fuette, and I am the band director at Exton and Glen Acres Elementary Schools.

Students in fourth and fifth grade have the opportunity to learn a band instrument at school. In-person group lessons are offered to interested students and are held during the student school day. Instruments offered for instruction in our school band are as follows:

Flute Clarinet Alto Saxophone Trumpet
Trombone Baritone Concert Percussion (Snare drum and Bells)

Listed below are some very helpful links for all of our returning band students, and for those who are new to band and would like to sign up and play an instrument this year:

If your child is NEW to our band program and would like to START lessons this year with Mr. Fuette, a sign-up link for our beginner band program can be found here: Beginner Band sign-up form.

If your child played in the school band last year, and would like to RETURN and play again this year, please complete the sign-up form by clicking on this link: Returning the band sign-up form

Information about our school band program FOR ALL STUDENTS, as well as instrument rental information, lesson books needed, and required supplies can be found by clicking here: <u>Band program information (instruments, books, and supplies).</u>

As always, if you have ANY questions about our school band program, you can contact me at any time via email at: <a href="mailto:kfuette@wcasd.net">kfuette@wcasd.net</a>

I hope your child takes advantage of this wonderful opportunity to learn a musical instrument at school. I look forward to working with everyone, having fun, and making music! Thank you, and I hope to hear from you soon!

Regards.

Ken Fuelle

Band Director, Exton and Glen Acres Elementary Schools